
company and love    

engaging in the commu-

nity life. We are pleased 

that WoW have been     

organising events in  

Haven Lodge, John Kirk 

and Dimson Lodge over 

the last  7 years.     

Next event is in Doris 

Emmerton.  

WoW Mums have been 

asked to expand our 

unique inter-generational 

coffee mornings to other 

lodges and sheltered    

accommodations, as it has 

been noticed that the  

elderly thrive in children’s 

WoW Mums took part in 

Wandsworth and Chelsea Fringe 

Festivals by exhibiting our art in 

Thrive Garden, carefully chosen 

by local curator Mel Barry.                      

Local writer Hilaire is Thrive  

Battersea’s poet-in-residence, 

who spends time in Thrive     

gardens observing the interaction 

between people and nature, 

which are her inspiration.   

WoW Mums and WoW Kids with poet Hilaier and 

amazing curator Mel Barry in Magic Garden 

WoW Breakfast 

N E X T  

M O N T H :  

WoW         

Enterprise 

 

 

WoW Karate 

 

 

Dino Day 

 

  
BBQ  

EDITOR AND 

PUBLISHER 

 

SENIA  

DEDIC 

 

WoW Art in Thrive 

WOW MUMS 

Women of Wandsworth 
W O W M U M S . O R G . U K  M A Y  2 0 1 7  I S S U E 1 1 4  W.O.W  Parent    

Forum  

every  

Saturday term 

time from              

10 am—12pm in 

KLS 

 

W.O.W Enterprise 

and Work  Club 

every third Friday 

from  10am—12 in  

Revolution 

 

 

W.O.W                    

Inter-Generational 

Coffee Morning  

Twice a month in 

Haven Lodge  

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time in KLS 

10am—12 



P A G E  2  

   Mayor Making 

WoW Invitation 

CaF and PPA AGM 

From left: Eleanor Thain, Elizabeth Kwarteng-Amaning,  

Ati Ismailiya, Senia Dedic and Rina Pattel 

Women of Wandsworth         

attended the joint  Annual    

General Meeting of  Contact a 

Family and Positive Parent      

Action in Kairos Centre in    

Roehamton.                                         

Senia Dedic stepped down as the 

Chair of CaF Steering  committee 

after 11 years and  Elizabeth 

Kwarteng –Amaning was elected 

a new co-Chair with Emma   

Prescott.  

Eleanor Thain from Family Infor-

mation Service attended as well 

as Rina Pattel from Wandsworth    

Information, Advice and Support  

Service. 

Wandsworth Chamber of     

Commerce invited WoW  Mums       

from WoW  Enterprise Club to 

the Launch of Business Awards 

2017. 

Self employed WoW Mums are 

excited to attend the party in 

Bunga Bunga restaurant to       

network with other business  

people on how to be recognised 

for their talent and the most    

vibrant business in the borough.      

Women of Wandsworth were kindly 

invited by Cllr Simon Hogg, Leader of 

the opposition to the spectacular 

Mayor Making ceremony in                 

Wandsworth Town Hall.   

We are very pleased to have been   

introduced to the new worshipful  

Mayor, Cllr Jim Madden  to talk to him 

about his chosen charity Community 

Safety. This is particularly good,      

because of the high level of violence in 

Battersea.  

Photo:                                                    

Mayor Jim Madden and Senia Dedic 

W O W  M U M S  



Carol, Bubbles, Gema and Joyce 

WoW Mums enjoyed funding and helping the residents 

from Haven Lodge at the community trip to Dover    

castle organised by Kambala RA.                                       

The weather was perfect for a seaside walk, all of our 

neighbors were there and the castle reviled its charms, 

history and the British heritage  in all its glory. Dover 

castle was an impenetrable fortress and is known as the  

‘key to England’.   

Bramford Community Garden, led by 

Oliver Smalwood organised a Pollinator 

Path event, sponsored by London      

Sustainability Exchange. 

LSx delivers projects that engage     

communities with their green spaces, 

providing education and activities that 

work towards conserving and supporting 

biodiversity in the capital. Its focus is on 

directly engaging the public, because  

gardens are a significant conservation        

resource, however research shows that 

75% of young Londoners are not      

connected to nature.                               

That is why  WoW Mums and WoW 

Kids are putting flower boxes on our 

balconies, as we do not have gardens, to 

attract more bees and insects, which are 

crucial for the  pollination and food   

production. 

          Trip to Dover   

WOW 

Pollinator Path 

Wandsworth Community Champions       

Senia and Martin 


